Jakarta, 18 July 2023

To:
Editor
Jurnal Planologi

Subject: 
Manuscript re-submission


Dear Editor,
I would like to re-submit a research article entitled “Determination of Warehouse Locations for Logistics Services in an Integrated City Spatial System (Case Study in Bekasi City)”. This article is authored by Sigit Budiyanto, Irwan Prasetyo, and Zefri, with myself as the corresponding author.

As suggested by the editor, this version of manuscript has been transformed from Bahasa Indonesia into English. We also attached the manuscript version in Bahasa Indonesia in the supplementary files. 

We do state that this manuscript has not been submitted to other journals or elsewhere as well as had not been submitted earlier to Jurnal Planologi. We have thoroughly followed the author guidelines and all editor and reviewers’ suggestions in writing this revised version of manuscript.

We do also hope you find this paper interesting and publishable in your esteemed journal. We look forward to your decision.



Best regards,


Sigit Budiyanto
Universitas Krisnadwipayana
